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Crime Watch meeting was last week with the Fire Department who spoke with
our community about fire prevention and smoke alarms. Another Crime Watch
meeting is scheduled for October 9th at 6:30 at the Senior Citizens Center.

Councilwoman Butler attended the school board meeting.

WATER AND SEWER REPORT

The month of August we had no DHEC violations.

Proposed leak equipment was posted on website for purchasing and the bids are
due back October 10" and to council at the following council meeting.

RIA contract for the Water Main replacement, time line was to be completed by

November 2018. We meet with the RIA staff on the project. At that time, a new
time line was given to see if they could continue to honor the grant for us.

STREET MAINTENANCE

Carlton Moore reported on the activities for the month of August 2018.

The floor was open for any nominations for Setoff Debt- Hearing Officer. It was a
recommendation for Councilman Luongo by the Mayor. A motion to close
nominations was first via Councilman Luongo and Second via Councilwoman
Butler for Debt setoff Appeal Officer. Counciiman Michael Luongo now holds that
position. ‘

The MASC Setoff Debt Renewal, items A, B, C was presented for considerations on
voting...(A) The agreement for the MASC to act as our claimant. A motion to
accept by Councilwoman Butler and second via Councilman Luongo. It was
unanimous (B} Resolution for the collection of debt by the MASC.

A motion made by Councilman Luongo and second via Councilwoman Butler. A
unanimous decision on B. (C) The Resolution for Recovery of collection. A
consideration and motion, first by Councilman Luongo and second by
Councilwoman Butler, it was passed.




